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The Story of Edgar Sawtelle
No more running, no more hiding – it’s time
to fight back. The Blake family can only live
in security if the truth about the conspiracy
threatening their lives is brought into the
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full light of day. As the stakes are raised
higher than ever before, James must return to
Italy to confront those seeking to destroy
those he loves. Forces from around the world,
from Washington to Munich, London to Tijuana,
are ranged against him. As the mystery begins
to unravel, a shattering revelation emerges.
Dark secrets have survived down the centuries
and are in the hands of those who threaten
not only him, but the entire world From
international bestselling author Seb Kirby
comes the pulse-pounding finale to the James
Blake thriller series, perfect for fans of
Harlan Coben, Dan Brown and Ken Follett.

The Bravest Squirrel in School
Nightman Edition - new cover, new edit, same
bigass goodness! During the biennial Cheese
Days festival, a pack of monstrous squirrels
bedevil a pot-dealing bartender.

The Last Trial
Good looks, a great job and a cool car--Jack
Keeler has it all. He's even found the
perfect girl, the soul mate he always dreamed
of. But Jack's world is not what it seems,
and the reality he thought he knew is only an
illusion. He suddenly finds himself in a
totally different world, one filled with
deceit and death.As Jack realizes he is a man
living in two worlds, his life begins to
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unravel. He struggles to separate the world
of reality from the world of illusion, but is
horrified to find the world in which he lived
and the world in which he now finds himself
offer only one choice--certain death!Set
against the vibrant backdrop of present day
Chicago, a small Indiana town, and the South
Pacific in World War Two, Delirium is a
haunting love story spanning time and
continents. Its compelling and all too human
characters jump off the page to join the
reader in the mystery, action and romance.

To Be Or Not to Be
Alex is a very forgetful squirrel. On this
occasion he has forgotten where he buried his
walnuts. Join Alex and his friend Jack the
Robin as they search high and low looking for
them. Alex the forgetful squirrel is a
charming story in english for children aged
3-6 years old. It is beautifully illustrated
and perfect for bedtime stories or as an
enjoyable first reading exercise.

Miael Friends
The greatest work in English literature, now
in the greatest format of English literature:
a chooseable-path adventure! William
Shakespeare's Hamlet has finally been
restored to its original second-person nonlinear branching narrative format. Now it's
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up to you to decide what happens next. Play
as Hamlet and revenge your father's death.
Play as Ophelia and make scientific
discoveries. Play as King Hamlet, Sr. and die
on the first page!

Delirium
Fool
Those who don't remember the past 1975.
Houston, TX. Nineteen year-old Jessica Louise
Bell Sheffield has led the good life for the
past 12 years - thanks in no small part to
her invisible friend Miael's questionable
guidance and her adoption by her very wealthy
grandmother. A professional cheerleader and
art history major at an exclusive university,
there is no trace left of the girl she had
once been or the life she had once led, no
trace left of her mysterious and devious
companion. Still, despite having everything
her heart could possibly desire, Jessica
can't quite seem to shake the Phoenix Miael's
influence, the Seraph Zahzarene's pull or the
insatiable desire to kill - despite the
Lithium she has been forced to take for more
than a decade at her grandmother's
insistence. When the man she and M framed for
murder makes one final, desperate appeal and
Jessica is sent a summons, things start to go
awry. Her entire world unraveling, Jessica is
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left with no choice but to face the past both hers and Zahzarene's.

The Shakespeare Head Edition of
Smollett's Novels: Peregrine Pickle
A riveting family saga, The Story of Edgar
Sawtelle explores the deep and ancient
alliance between humans and dogs, and the
power of fate through one boy’s epic journey
into the wild. Born mute, speaking only in
sign, Edgar Sawtelle leads an idyllic life
with his parents on their farm in remote
northern Wisconsin. For generations, the
Sawtelles have raised and trained a fictional
breed of dog whose thoughtful companionship
is epitomized by Almondine, Edgar's lifelong
companion. But with the unexpected return of
Claude, Edgar's uncle, turmoil consumes the
Sawtelle's once-peaceful home. When Edgar's
father dies suddenly, Claude insinuates
himself into the life of the farm – and into
Edgar's mother’s affections. Grief-stricken
and bewildered, Edgar tries to prove Claude
played a role in his father's death, but his
plan backfires, spectacularly. Edgar flees
into the vast wilderness lying beyond the
farm. He comes of age in the wild, fighting
for his survival and that of the three
yearling dogs who follow him. But his need to
face his father’s murderer, and his devotion
to the Sawtelle dogs, turn Edgar ever
homeward. Wroblewski is a master storyteller,
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and his breathtaking scenes – the elemental
north woods, the sweep of seasons, an iconic
American barn, a ghost made of falling rain –
create a family saga that is at once a
brilliantly inventive retelling of Hamlet, an
exploration of the limits of language, and a
compulsively readable modern classic. From
the Hardcover edition.

Alex the Forgetful Squirrel
Beware, villains! Cat Ninja may appear to be
nothing more than a silly internet meme. But
he is evil's greatest enemy, and the silent
master of Kat Fu and carpet scratching! From
Epic! Originals, Cat Ninja is a hilarious
graphic novel series about a lovable cat with
a heroic alter-ego. Raised from a kitten by a
kindly old ninja master, Claude now spends
his days as the pampered house cat of an
eleven-year-old boy. But when trouble arises,
Claude dons his mask and springs into action
as Cat Ninja--Metro City's secret protector!
In Book 1 of the series, follow our feline
hero's early exploits as he tries to keep his
secret identity under wraps while thwarting
the evil plans of slimy thugs, rampaging
robots, and a certain rodent nemesis who
lives under the same roof!

Clarissa's Book of Short Stories
Featuring David Sedaris's unique blend of
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hilarity and heart, this new collection of
keen-eyed animal-themed tales is an utter
delight. Though the characters may not be
human, the situations in these stories bear
an uncanny resemblance to the insanity of
everyday life. In "The Toad, the Turtle, and
the Duck," three strangers commiserate about
animal bureaucracy while waiting in a
complaint line. In "Hello Kitty," a cynical
feline struggles to sit through his prisonmandated AA meetings. In "The Squirrel and
the Chipmunk," a pair of star-crossed lovers
is separated by prejudiced family members.
With original illustrations by Ian Falconer,
author of the bestselling Olivia series of
children's books, these stories are David
Sedaris at his most observant, poignant, and
surprising.

Plain Molly
Out on Business
Venice, a long time ago. Three prominent
Venetians await their most loathsome and foul
dinner guest, the erstwhile envoy from the
Queen of Britain: the rascal-Fool Pocket.
This trio of cunning plotters—the merchant,
Antonio; the senator, Montressor Brabantio;
and the naval officer, Iago—have lured Pocket
to a dark dungeon, promising an evening of
sprits and debauchery with a rare Amontillado
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sherry and Brabantio's beautiful daughter,
Portia. But their invitation is, of course,
bogus. The wine is drugged. The girl isn't
even in the city limits. Desperate to rid
themselves once and for all of the man who
has consistently foiled their grand quest for
power and wealth, they have lured him to his
death. (How can such a small man, be such a
huge obstacle?). But this Fool is no fool . .
. and he's got more than a few tricks (and
hand gestures) up his sleeve. Greed, revenge,
deception, lust, and a giant (but lovable)
sea monster combine to create another
hilarious and bawdy tale from modern comic
genius, Christopher Moore.

The Transient “Hilarious, always inventive, this is a book
for all, especially uptight English teachers,
bardolaters, and ministerial students.”
—Dallas Morning News Fool—the bawdy and
outrageous New York Times bestseller from the
unstoppable Christopher Moore—is a hilarious
new take on William Shakespeare’s King
Lear…as seen through the eyes of the foolish
liege’s clownish jester, Pocket. A rousing
tale of “gratuitous shagging, murder,
spanking, maiming, treason, and heretofore
unexplored heights of vulgarity and
profanity,” Fool joins Moore’s own Lamb,
Fluke, The Stupidest Angel, and You Suck! as
modern masterworks of satiric wit and
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sublimely twisted genius, prompting Carl
Hiassen to declare Christopher Moore “a very
sick man, in the very best sense of the
word.”

Forgive No More
Henry VI is tricked into marrying Margaret lover of the Earl of Suffolk, who hopes to
rule the kingdom through her influence. There
is one great obstacle in Suffolk's path,
however - the noble Lord Protector, who he
slyly orders to be murdered. Discovering this
betrayal, Henry banishes Suffolk, but with
his Lord Protector gone the unworldly young
King must face his greatest challenge:
impending Civil War and the rising threat of
the House of York.

Us Until Now
"The Squirrel Inn" by Frank Richard Stockton.
Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes
a wide range of titles that encompasses every
genre. From well-known classics & literary
fiction and non-fiction to forgotten?or yet
undiscovered gems?of world literature, we
issue the books that need to be read. Each
Good Press edition has been meticulously
edited and formatted to boost readability for
all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to
produce eBooks that are user-friendly and
accessible to everyone in a high-quality
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digital format.

Pistachio the Squirrel
She never believed. Not in ghosts, not in
friendship, and especially not in love.When
Melodie Gibson moves half way around the
world to upstate New York, her entire world
turns upside down. Living in a quirky castle
turned bed and breakfast, she finds herself
confronted with someone watching her every
move. That someone is Joseph, who captivates
Melodie's heart, fulfilling her dreams and
drawing her into his world—a world that is
beautiful, magical… and treacherous. It will
take all the courage Melodie has to face
those who will stop at nothing to rip them
apart. From the pages of a Victorian gothic
novel transplanted into modern times, The
Transient is the first in The Castle Trilogy,
a powerful fantasy romance series for teens.

Secondhand Souls
Shakespeare meets Dashiell Hammett in this
wildly entertaining murder mystery from New
York Times bestselling author Christopher
Moore—an uproarious, hardboiled take on the
Bard’s most performed play, A Midsummer
Night’s Dream, featuring Pocket, the hero of
Fool and The Serpent of Venice, along with
his sidekick, Drool, and pet monkey, Jeff.
Set adrift by his pirate crew, Pocket of Dog
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Snogging—last seen in The Serpent of
Venice—washes up on the sun-bleached shores
of Greece, where he hopes to dazzle the Duke
with his comedic brilliance and become his
trusted fool. But the island is in turmoil.
Egeus, the Duke’s minister, is furious that
his daughter Hermia is determined to marry
Demetrius, instead of Lysander, the man he
has chosen for her. The Duke decrees that if,
by the time of the wedding, Hermia still
refuses to marry Lysander, she shall be
executed . . . or consigned to a nunnery.
Pocket, being Pocket, cannot help but point
out that this decree is complete bollocks,
and that the Duke is an egregious weasel for
having even suggested it. Irritated by the
fool’s impudence, the Duke orders his death.
With the Duke’s guards in pursuit, Pocket
makes a daring escape. He soon stumbles into
the wooded realm of the fairy king Oberon,
who, as luck would have it, IS short a fool.
His jester Robin Goodfellow—the mischievous
sprite better known as Puck—was found dead.
Murdered. Oberon makes Pocket an offer he
can’t refuse: he will make Pocket his fool
and have his death sentence lifted if Pocket
finds out who killed Robin Goodfellow. But as
anyone who is even vaguely aware of the
Bard’s most performed play ever will know,
nearly every character has a motive for
wanting the mischievous sprite dead. With too
many suspects and too little time, Pocket
must work his own kind of magic to find the
truth, save his neck, and ensure that all
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ends well. A rollicking tale of love, magic,
madness, and murder, Shakespeare for
Squirrels is a Midsummer Night’s noir—a
wicked and brilliantly funny good time
conjured by the singular imagination of
Christopher Moore.

Little Mitchell
Set adrift by his pirate crew, Pocket of Dog
Snogging--last seen in The Serpent of
Venice--washes up on the sun-bleached shores
of Greece, where he hopes to dazzle the Duke
with his comedic brilliance and become his
trusted fool. But the island is in turmoil.
Egeus, the Duke's minister, is furious that
his daughter Hermia is determined to marry
Demetrius, instead of Lysander, the man he
has chosen for her. The Duke decrees that if,
by the time of the wedding, Hermia still
refuses to marry Lysander, she shall be
executedor consigned to a nunnery. Pocket,
being Pocket, cannot help but point out that
this decree is complete bollocks, and that
the Duke is an egregious weasel for having
even suggested it. Irritated by the fool's
impudence, the Duke orders his death. With
the Duke's guards in pursuit, Pocket makes a
daring escape. He soon stumbles into the
wooded realm of the fairy king Oberon, who,
as luck would have it, IS short a fool. His
jester Robin Goodfellow--the mischievous
sprite better known as Puck--was found dead.
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Murdered. Oberon makes Pocket an offer he
can't refuse: he will make Pocket his fool
and have his death sentence lifted if Pocket
finds out who killed Robin Goodfellow. But as
anyone who is even vaguely aware of the
Bard's most performed play ever will know,
nearly every character has a motive for
wanting the mischievous sprite dead. With too
many suspects and too little time, Pocket
must work his own kind of magic to find the
truth, save his neck, and ensure that all
ends well"--

Shakespeare for Squirrels
The Serpent of Venice
New York Times Bestseller! Shakespeare meets
Dashiell Hammett in this wildly entertaining
murder mystery from New York Times
bestselling author Christopher Moore--an
uproarious, hardboiled take on the Bard's
most performed play, A Midsummer Night's
Dream, featuring Pocket, the hero of Fool and
The Serpent of Venice, along with his
sidekick, Drool, and pet monkey, Jeff. Set
adrift by his pirate crew, Pocket of Dog
Snogging--last seen in The Serpent of
Venice--washes up on the sun-bleached shores
of Greece, where he hopes to dazzle the Duke
with his comedic brilliance and become his
trusted fool. But the island is in turmoil.
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Egeus, the Duke's minister, is furious that
his daughter Hermia is determined to marry
Demetrius, instead of Lysander, the man he
has chosen for her. The Duke decrees that if,
by the time of the wedding, Hermia still
refuses to marry Lysander, she shall be
executed . . . or consigned to a nunnery.
Pocket, being Pocket, cannot help but point
out that this decree is complete bollocks,
and that the Duke is an egregious weasel for
having even suggested it. Irritated by the
fool's impudence, the Duke orders his death.
With the Duke's guards in pursuit, Pocket
makes a daring escape. He soon stumbles into
the wooded realm of the fairy king Oberon,
who, as luck would have it, IS short a fool.
His jester Robin Goodfellow--the mischievous
sprite better known as Puck--was found dead.
Murdered. Oberon makes Pocket an offer he
can't refuse: he will make Pocket his fool
and have his death sentence lifted if Pocket
finds out who killed Robin Goodfellow. But as
anyone who is even vaguely aware of the
Bard's most performed play ever will know,
nearly every character has a motive for
wanting the mischievous sprite dead. With too
many suspects and too little time, Pocket
must work his own kind of magic to find the
truth, save his neck, and ensure that all
ends well. A rollicking tale of love, magic,
madness, and murder, Shakespeare for
Squirrels is a Midsummer Night's noir--a
wicked and brilliantly funny good time
conjured by the singular imagination of
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Christopher Moore.

Christmas Collection: 400+ Novels,
Stories, Poems, Carols & Legends
(Illustrated)
This book is specially designed for a child
named Clarissa. It is made to encourage
children to have fun writing creatively.
There are 50 exciting and thought-provoking
titles that challenge children to write a onepage short story. For children who love to
draw, there is a "Draw a picture!" area
provided for each day. Children can have fun
expressing themselves artistically! Ages: 5 13 SEE THE LIST OF NAMES CURRENTLY AVAILABLE:
BOYS: Aaron Adam Adrian Aidan Alan Alex Allen
Andre Andrew Andy Anthony Antonio Arthur
Barry Bart Beau Ben Billy Blaine Blake Bob
Bradley Brett Brian Brody Bryan Cameron
Carlos Chad Chandler Charles Charlie Chris
Christian Clark Cody Colin Connor Dale Damian
Daniel Darcy Dario Darryl Dave David Dean
Dennis Derek Diego Dion Dominic Duncan Dwayne
Dylan Eddy Edward Elijah Elliot Elton Eric
Ethan Eugene Evan Fernando Floyd Francis
Franco Frank Garcia Gareth Gavin George
Gerard Giovanni Glen Gordon Graeme Graham
Grant Greg Hank Hansel Harry Heath Henry
Howard Hugh Ian Isaac Ivan Jack Jackie Jacob
Jake Jamal James Jamie Jason Jay Jeremy
Jerome Jerry Jimmy Joe Joel John Jonathan
Jordon Joseph Joshua Justin Kai Kasey Keiran
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Keith Kelvin Ken Ken Kevin Khalil Koby Kurt
Kyle Lachlan Lance Lawrence Lee Leigh Leo
Leslie Leyton Liam Lindsey Lionel Logan Luke
Marco Marcus Mario Mark Martin Matthew
Matthias Max Michael Miles Morgan Nathan
Nathaniel Neil Nick Nigel Noah Norman Oliver
Omar Otto Owen Paris Patrick Paul Percy Perry
Peter Philip Phillip Phillippe Pierce Quincy
Quinn Rafael Ralf Raul Ray Reece Rex Richard
Rick Riley River Robbie Robert Roger Rolf
Ronald Ross Roy Rudolf Russel Russell Ryan
Sam Samuel Santiago Scott Sean Sebastian
Sergio Seth Seymour Shane Shaun Simon Stan
Stefan Stephen Steven Stewart Sven Taylor Ted
Theo Thomas Toby Tom Tony Travis Trent Trevor
Troy Tyler Tyronne Victor Vince Vincent
Wallace Warren Wayne Wesley William Wolf
Wyatt Xavier Zach GIRLS: Abby Adeline
Adrianna Agatha Aileen Alice Alisha Amber Amy
Annabelle Anastasia Angel Angela Angie Anna
Anne Annie April Audrey Becky Bella Beth
Betty Bianca Bree Brenda Bridget Britney
Brooke Caitlin Candice Caroline Carrie
Casandra Catherine Cathy Charlene Charlize
Chloe Christabel Christina Christine Christy
Cindy Claire Clarissa Claudia Courtney
Danielle Daphne Demi Denise Diana Donna
Dorothy Ebony Ellen Elisha Eliza Elizabeth
Elsa Emma Erica Eva Evelyn Evonne Faye
Felicia Fiona Fran Freda Gemma Gina Grace
Gretel Gwen Hailey Hanna Hayden Heather Heidi
Helen Hillary Ingrid Irene Iris Isabel
Isabella Jacelyn Jade Jane Janet Janine
Jasmine Jennifer Jenny Jessica Joan Joanne
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Jody Joline Joy Joyce Judy Julia Julie
Kaitlyn Kala Kaley Karen Kate Katherine
Kathleen Katie Katrina Kayla Kaylee Keira
Khloe Kiara Kim Kristen Kristina Kylie Lara
Laura Lauren Lilian Linda Lisa Lucy Macayla
Macy Maddie Maria Marie Martha Mary Megan
Melanie Melissa Mia Michelle Monica Nadia
Nadine Naomi Natalie Natasha Nicole Nikki
Nina Olivia Ona Oprah Pam Pamela Paula
Pauline Penelope Phoebe Rachel Rebecca
Rhianna Rita Robin Rosa Rosanne Rose Rosemary
Ruby Ruth Sabrina Samantha Sapphire Sarah
Sasha Selina Shakira Simone Sofia Sonia
Sophia Stacy Stephanie Susan Susannah Susanne
Sydney Tammy Tamsyn Tanya Tara Teresa Thelma
Theresa Tiffany Toni Trina Trisha Uma Valerie
Vanessa Veronica Violet Virginia Vivian Wendy
Whitney Winnie Yolanda Yvonne Zoe *Can't find
the name you want? Write to
kevinpeterleebooks@gmail.com to request the
name you would like. Please allow 10 days for
it to be available on Amazon.com

Shakespeare for Squirrels
Two formidable men collide in this "firstclass legal thriller" and New York Times
bestseller about a celebrated criminal
defense lawyer and the prosecution of his
lifelong friend -- a doctor accused of murder
(David Baldacci). At eighty-five years old,
Alejandro "Sandy" Stern, a brilliant defense
lawyer with his health failing but spirit
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intact, is on the brink of retirement. But
when his old friend Dr. Kiril Pafko, a former
Nobel Prize winner in Medicine, is faced with
charges of insider trading, fraud, and
murder, his entire life's work is put in
jeopardy, and Stern decides to take on one
last trial. In a case that will be the
defining coda to both men's accomplished
lives, Stern probes beneath the surface of
his friend's dazzling veneer as a
distinguished cancer researcher. As the trial
progresses, he will question everything he
thought he knew about his friend. Despite
Pafko's many failings, is he innocent of the
terrible charges laid against him? How far
will Stern go to save his friend, and -- no
matter the trial's outcome -- will he ever
know the truth? Stern's duty to defend his
client and his belief in the power of the
judicial system both face a final, terrible
test in the courtroom, where the evidence and
reality are sometimes worlds apart. Full of
the deep insights into the spaces where the
fragility of human nature and the justice
system collide, Scott Turow's The Last Trial
is a masterful legal thriller that unfolds in
page-turning suspense -- and questions how we
measure a life.

Fluke
Just why do humpback whales sing? That's the
question that has marine behavioral biologist
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Nate Quinn and his crew poking, charting,
recording, and photographing very big, wet,
gray marine mammals. Until the extraordinary
day when a whale lifts its tail into the air
to display a cryptic message spelled out in
foot-high letters: Bite me. Trouble is,
Nate's beginning to wonder if he hasn't spent
just a little too much time in the sun.
'Cause no one else on his team saw a thing -not his longtime partner, Clay Demodocus; not
their saucy young research assistant; not
even the spliff-puffing white-boy Rastaman
Kona (né Preston Applebaum). But later, when
a roll of film returns from the lab missing
the crucial tail shot -- and his research
facility is trashed -- Nate realizes
something very fishy indeed is going on. By
turns witty, irreverent, fascinating,
puzzling, and surprising, Fluke is
Christopher Moore at his outrageous best.

Henry VI Part Two
Jody never asked to become a vampire. But
when she wakes up under an alley Dumpster
with a badly burned arm, an aching back,
superhuman strength, and a distinctly
Nosferatuan thirst, she realizes the decision
has been made for her. Making the transition
from the nine-to-five grind to an eternity of
nocturnal prowlings is going to take some
doing, however, and that's where C. Thomas
Flood fits in. A would-be Kerouac from
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Incontinence, Indiana, Tommy (to his friends)
is biding his time night-clerking and frozenturkey bowling in a San Francisco Safeway.
But all that changes when a beautiful undead
redhead walks through the doorand proceeds to
rock Tommy's life—and afterlife—in ways he
never thought possible.

The Book of Witches
The Genesee Valley is in chaos. Strangers
drive panel vans through the countryside at
weird hours of the night. A new batch of
drugs is on the street, endangering students.
The local salt mine collapses due to illegal
mining practices. Gas fires burn in water
wells. Watering holes turn to brine. Crops
are dying. Tempers are short. Forest fires
threaten. To top it off, the new mine lies
directly over ancient Indian burial grounds,
bringing anguish to local tribes and inciting
riots at the mine site. As if that weren't
enough, Gus LeGarde's country church is hit
by a rogue tornado, revealing the bones of a
missing parishioner and devastating the dead
man's wife. Days later, heroin is found in
Gus's elderly minister's bloodstream after
his car crashes into a tree in the dead of
night. When Gus is thrown into the middle of
the madness, he knows life has finally gone
berserk in East Goodland, New York. Join Gus
as he's lured into a bizarre network of
underground tunnels to expose the most
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shocking discovery ever to rock the Genesee
Valley.

The Shakespeare Head Edition of
Smollett's Novels: Ferdinand Count
Fathom
Brief Chronicles is a peer-reviewed
interdisciplinary academic journal dedicated
to examining the Shakespeare authorship
question and more generally topics in early
modern authorship studies. Sponsored by the
Shakespeare Oxford Fellowship, Brief
Chronicles was established in 2009 and is
included in the MLA International
Bibliography and World Shakespeare
Bibliography databases.General Editor: Roger
A. Stritmatter, Ph.D., Coppin State
UniversityManaging Editor: Michael Delahoyde,
Ph.D., Washington State UniversityVolume 6 of
Brief Chronicles features the following
authors and topics:Articles* From the Pulpit:
A Few Home Truths - A British Introduction,
Alexander Waugh* Sisyphus and the Globe:
Turning (on) the Media, Don Rubin* Biography,
Genius, and Inspiration, Bernd Brackmann*
Strat Stats Fail to Prove that 'Shakspere' is
Another Spelling of 'Shakespeare,' Richard F.
Whalen* Arms and Letters and the Name
"William Shake-speare," Robert Detobel* The
Use of State Power To Hide Edward de Vere's
Authorship of the Works Attributed to
"William Shake-speare," James Warren* Chaucer
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Lost and Found in Shakespeare's Histories,
Jacob Hughes* A Midsummer Night's Dream:
Shakespeare's Aristophanic Comedy, Earl
Showerman* Mark Twain and "Shake-Speare":
Soul Mates, James Norwood* Ben Jonson and the
Drummond "Informations": Why It Matters,
Richard MalimReviews* Was William Scott a
Plagiarist? A Review of Scott's The Model of
Poesie, reviewed by Richard Waugaman* Dr.
Magri's Bow and Quiver: Such Fruits Out of
Italy: The Italian Renaissance in
Shakespeare's Plays and Poems, reviewed by
William Ray* Towards a Pragmatechnic
Shakespeare Studies: A Review-Essay on U.
Cambridge's Shakespeare and the Digital
World, reviewed by Michael Dudley

Noir
ALL THE SONGBIRD NOVELS CAN BE READ AS STAND
ALONE BOOKS. Cassie Grayson doesn't know how
to be a mom. She's twenty-two and hardly in a
position to care for a kid. But when her
twelve-year-old nephew is dumped in her lap,
she does the only thing she can: she takes
him in. Neither of them have it easy as they
try to navigate this unknown path. Cassie
must deal with her feelings toward her
estranged sister and her own rocky childhood
growing up in the foster care system. Felix
is still reeling from being uprooted from the
only life he's ever known, and he doesn't
connect with his weird, emotionless aunt. The
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only person who seems to breach the gap
between them is Troy Baker, the counselor
assigned to Felix. To Troy, Felix and Cassie
should be just another case, but they're not.
Something about the hopeless duo captures his
heart, and in spite of his hesitation he
finds himself falling for both of them.
Felix's quiet strength is endearing, but it's
Cassie's determination to not let her nephew
down that chips away at his own walls, daring
him to more than just help herbut maybe fall
in love as well. Can three strangers from
completely different worlds create an
unlikely family? Or are the hidden holes in
their hearts too big to heal? OTHER SONGBIRD
NOVELS ALREADY PUBLISHED: Fever - Ella &
Cole's Story Bulletproof - Morgan & Sean's
Story Everything - Jody & Leo's Story Home Rachel & Josh's Story True Love - Nessa &
Jimmy's Story Troublemaker - Marcus & Kelly's
Story Rough Water - Justin & Sarah's Story
Geronimo - Harry & Jane's Story

Firesong: The Secret Room
Lana has no interest in being brave like her
brother and sister. However, she would like
to be cuddled by a human, as long as another
squirrel is nearby to keep her safe and
rescue her. But the plan goes horribly wrong.
She ends up in a school bus full of children
with no other squirrel to take care of her.
Inside the school, she is discovered by a
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crowd of children who think she is a toy to
poke and toss around. With no one coming to
rescue her, Lana needs to stand up for
herself against the playground bullies and
figure out a way to get back home. If she’s
not brave enough to rescue herself, she’ll be
stuck in school forever.

Squirrel Seeks Chipmunk
The Portable Veblen
Where's Stephanie? is about a grandmother's
hope to be reunited with her granddaughter,
who was given up for adoption. When her
granddaughter Stephanie was born, Anna Weber
got to hold her before saying goodbye.
Longing to see her granddaughter again, she
placed clues in unlikely places, including a
letter in Stephanie's Social Services file,
hoping that one day, by some miracle,
Stephanie would follow the clues and find
her. Based on actual events, this
inspirational novel follows Anna on a long
journey about loss, separation, and the power
of redemption. Realizing others are facing
similar situations, Livingston provides
readers with a list of adoption groups that
can help in search for surrendered family
members.

The Squirrel Inn
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When Lucy Hunt is informed by her boss she
will be accompanying him on a weekend long
conference; she wonders how she will be able
to keep her thoughts on her work. Vivid
dreams of all the things she would like to do
to Mr Casey have given her many sleepless
nights. A weekend in his company sounds like
heavenly torture. Blake Casey is all business
and no play. Could his shy and bashful PA be
the one to change all that in just a weekend?
When the company goes Out on Business,
fantasies are experienced, stockings are worn
and suits are torn apart. Let Casey
advertising company give you a pitch you
won't want to forget.

Brief Chronicles
Megan Conroy thinks she has problems; she's
struggling to pass math and with only one
year of high school left she still has no
idea what she wants to do with her life.She
certainly never thought she'd become a
witch.A near miss from a speeding car
triggers an inexplicable rush of power within
her, leading to strange, recurring dreams and
encounters with even stranger creatures.
After being saved from a demon by her
classmate Finn, she finally starts getting
some answers. Meg, he explains, is now an
awakened witch; a person whose dormant magic
has been brought out by trauma.Real witches,
she learns, are nothing like the broomstickPage 25/34
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riding figures she's used to from movies. The
descendants of an ancient tribe who made an
alliance with the Fae, Witani are born with
magic and have the ability to see the spirits
who oversee the natural world.She receives
another shock looking through study abroad
brochures when she finds a picture of the
same standing stone from her dreams. This
prompts her to choose Scotland as her
destination, where the stone is located.As
she's drawn ever deeper into the secret world
of magic and Fae, she wrestles with the
dilemma of whether or not to tell her parents
about her new life. But it's not long before
she has far more to worry about. Her arrival
in Scotland sets a series of events in motion
that will change her forever; bringing with
it new friends, love, and danger.

Cat Ninja (Cat Ninja Book 1)
us until nowin some relationships there is
asecond and real beginning marriagein
marriage, there are severalstages of growth
whichcan lead to enhanced love orfinal
goodbyes.

Bigass Squirrels
This is the third book in the series of, The
Adventures of Bucky the Squirrel. "WHERE IN
THE WORLD IS THAT LITTLE SQUIRREL?" Follow
along with your favorite squirrel, Bucky, as
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he finds himself lost in the perils of an
unfamiliar city. He manages to easily conform
to the new city lifestyle and surroundings.
This comes as a big surprise to his anxious
father, Ryan, of whom desperately awaits
Bucky's safe return. Daddy Ryan can't wait to
find his Bucky to, "Kiss the Baby's Head for
Luck!" Book Details: Ages 4-9 Grade Level:
Preschool-3rd grade. This book is preceded by
the 1st book in the series; Bucky the
Squirrel and His Growing Up Days and the 2nd
book in the series; Bucky the Squirrel and
His Naughty Day.

The Adventures of Bucky the Squirrel
While daydreaming in the park, seven-year-old
Patrick falls victim to a stranger that takes
his pistachios from his backpack. Not knowing
who could have taken them, he begins to look
around for clues with his magnifying glass
and finds little surprises along the way!

Shakespeare for Squirrels
Madcap, zany noir set on the mean streets of
post-World War II San Francisco. Sammy "Two
Toes" Tiffin is the bartender in a scruffy
gin joint, with street connections that make
him the go-to guy for just about everything.
When one of his schemes goes south and his
lady vanishes, Sammy follows a tortuous trail
from Chinatown to Telegraph Hill to a hidden
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forest enclave in a desperate search to find
his girl. Meanwhile, a suspicious flying
object has been spotted by the Pacific Coast
near Mount Ranier, followed by a mysterious
plane crash in Roswell, New Mexico but the
real weirdness is happening in the City by
the Bay.

Sacre Bleu
In San Francisco, the souls of the dead are
mysteriously disappearing—and you know that
can’t be good—in New York Times bestselling
author Christopher Moore’s delightfully funny
sequel to A Dirty Job. Something really
strange is happening in the City by the Bay.
People are dying, but their souls are not
being collected. Someone—or something—is
stealing them and no one knows where they are
going, or why, but it has something to do
with that big orange bridge. Death Merchant
Charlie Asher is just as flummoxed as
everyone else. He’s trapped in the body of a
fourteen-inch-tall “meat puppet” waiting for
his Buddhist nun girlfriend, Audrey, to find
him a suitable new body to play host. To get
to the bottom of this abomination, a motley
crew of heroes will band together: the sevenfoot-tall death merchant Minty Fresh; retired
policeman turned bookseller Alphonse Rivera;
the Emperor of San Francisco and his dogs,
Bummer and Lazarus; and Lily, the former Goth
girl. Now if only they can get little Sophie
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to stop babbling about the coming battle for
the very soul of humankind . . .

Where's Stephanie?
Musaicum Books presents to you a meticulously
edited Christmas Classics collection. This
ebook has been designed and formatted to the
highest digital standards and adjusted for
readability on all devices. Content: The Gift
of the Magi (O. Henry) The Holy Night (Selma
Lagerlöf) A Merry Christmas & Other Christmas
Stories (Louisa May Alcott) A Letter from
Santa Claus (Mark Twain) Silent Night The
Night After Christmas The Child Born at
Bethlehem The Adoration of the Shepherds The
Visit of the Wise Men As Joseph Was A-Walking
The Tale of Peter Rabbit (Beatrix Potter)
Where Love Is, God Is (Leo Tolstoy) The Three
Kings (Henry Wadsworth Longfellow) A
Christmas Carol (Samuel Taylor Coleridge)
Life and Adventures of Santa Claus (L. Frank
Baum) Christmas At Sea (Robert Louis
Stevenson) The Savior Must Have Been A Docile
Gentleman (Emily Dickinson) The Heavenly
Christmas Tree (Fyodor Dostoevsky) The Little
City of Hope (F. Marion Crawford) The First
Christmas Of New England (Harriet Beecher
Stowe) Christmas in the Olden Time (Walter
Scott) Christmas In India (Rudyard Kipling) A
Christmas Carol (Charles Dickens) The Twelve
Days of Christmas The Wonderful Wizard of OZ
(L. Frank Baum) Ring Out, Wild Bells (Alfred
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Lord Tennyson) Little Lord Fauntleroy
(Frances Hodgson Burnett) Black Beauty (Anna
Sewell) The Christmas Child (Hesba Stretton)
Granny's Wonderful Chair (Frances Browne) The
Romance of a Christmas Card (Kate Douglas
Wiggin) Wind in the Willows (Kenneth Grahame)
The Wonderful Life - Story of the life and
death of our Lord (Hesba Stretton) The
Christmas Angel (A. Brown) Christmas at
Thompson Hall (Anthony Trollope) Christmas
Every Day (William Dean Howells) The Lost
Word (Henry van Dyke) The Nutcracker and the
Mouse King (E. T. A. Hoffmann) The Little
Match Girl The Elves and the Shoemaker Mother
Holle The Star Talers Snow-White…

Bloodsucking Fiends
Longlisted for the 2016 National Book Award
for Fiction Finalist for the Baileys Prize
for Women's Fiction An exuberant, one-of-akind novel about love and family, war and
nature, new money and old values by a
brilliant New Yorker contributor The Portable
Veblen is a dazzlingly original novel that’s
as big-hearted as it is laugh-out-loud funny.
Set in and around Palo Alto, amid the culture
clash of new money and old
(antiestablishment) values, and with the
specter of our current wars looming across
its pages, The Portable Veblen is an
unforgettable look at the way we live now. A
young couple on the brink of marriage—the
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charming Veblen and her fiancé Paul, a
brilliant neurologist—find their engagement
in danger of collapse. Along the way they
weather everything from each other’s
dysfunctional families, to the attentions of
a seductive pharmaceutical heiress, to an
intimate tête-à-tête with a very charismatic
squirrel. Veblen (named after the
iconoclastic economist Thorstein Veblen, who
coined the term “conspicuous consumption”) is
one of the most refreshing heroines in recent
fiction. Not quite liberated from the burdens
of her hypochondriac, narcissistic mother and
her institutionalized father, Veblen is an
amateur translator and “freelance self”; in
other words, she’s adrift. Meanwhile,
Paul—the product of good hippies who were bad
parents—finds his ambition soaring. His
medical research has led to the development
of a device to help minimize battlefield
brain trauma—an invention that gets him swept
up in a high-stakes deal with the Department
of Defense, a Bizarro World that McKenzie
satirizes with granular specificity. As Paul
is swept up by the promise of fame and
fortune, Veblen heroically keeps the peace
between all the damaged parties involved in
their upcoming wedding, until she finds
herself falling for someone—or
something—else. Throughout, Elizabeth
McKenzie asks: Where do our families end and
we begin? How do we stay true to our ideals?
And what is that squirrel really thinking?
Replete with deadpan photos and sly
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appendices, The Portable Veblen is at once an
honest inquiry into what we look for in love
and an electrifying reading experience.

Hole Hearted
“Christopher Moore is a very sick man, in the
very best sense of that word.” —Carl Hiassen
“[Moore’s novels] deftly blend surreal,
occult, and even science-fiction doings with
laugh-out-loud satire of contemporary
culture.” —Washington Post “If there’s a
funnier writer out there, step forward.”
—Playboy Absolutely nothing is sacred to
Christopher Moore. The phenomenally popular,
New York Times bestselling satirist whom the
Atlanta Journal-Constitution calls, “Stephen
King with a whoopee cushion and a doubleespresso imagination” has already lampooned
Shakespeare, San Francisco vampires, marine
biologists, Death…even Jesus Christ and Santa
Claus! Now, in his latest masterpiece, Sacré
Bleu, the immortal Moore takes on the Great
French Masters. A magnificent “Comedy d’Art”
from the author of Lamb, Fool, and Bite Me,
Moore’s Sacré Bleu is part mystery, part
history (sort of), part love story, and
wholly hilarious as it follows a young bakerpainter as he joins the dapper Henri ToulouseLautrec on a quest to unravel the mystery
behind the supposed “suicide” of Vincent van
Gogh.
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